
 
 

 

SEPTEMBER 25, 2024  

 

TO:           Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Ed Merewether 
Segment Product Manager—Grilles, Registers, Diffusers 

SUBJECT:     Inclement Weather Update—Hurricane Helene 
  
 

 
In response to Hurricane Helene, for the safety of our team members, we will be closing our Bushnell and 
Clearwater, Florida facilities tomorrow, Thursday, September 26. 
 
Assuming there are no issues after the storm passes, we intend to resume normal operations on Friday, 
September 27. 
 
We are hopeful that this is the extent of our service interruption and appreciate your understanding. 
 
 
 


